
Summer Reading 2020 -- Middle School 
Grades 6, 7 & 8 
 
 Middle Level students will NOT have required reading during summer 2020. However, 

we highly recommend that you find time to read during the break. Developing the habit of 

reading is important for a plethora of reasons. Students who commit to reading in earlier 

grades, score much higher on future college entrance exams than those who do not. A habit of 

regular reading also directly informs students’ writing abilities in positive ways. Due to brain 

research, we now know that reading comprehension requires practice; much in the same way 

that musical instruments do.  In short, the more we read, the better we get at it.  

With this in mind, please feel free to utilize the TPS Media Center Library Services during the 

summer months. 

 


